20" December 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
Many thanks for your support during this special time of Advent.
The Christmas plays were magnificent and your children showed us how talented they are!
The plays were a wonderful way to keep reminding us of the Christmas story - thank you to the
staff for organising them so well.
We will have the attendance draw shortly so one lucky family will be walking out with an air fryer
this evening and some will also get Amazon vouchers.
Look out for a text message! 46% of the school have the maximum number of tickets (3) in the
draw.
Attendance this term is 92.85%. We need to keep working towards 95%.
From myself and the staff we wish you a very Happy and Blessed Christmas and look forward to
seeing you all on Monday 6th January 2025 - The Feast of the Epiphany - at 8.40am.
How silently, how silently,
The wondrous gift is given;
So God imparts to human hearts
The blessings of His Heaven.
No ear may hear His coming,
But in this world of sin,

Where meek souls will receive Him still,

The dear Christ enters in.

Sarah Yates
Headteacher



